
Here is a video of 3rd grade 
students working with the 

OSMO set.

Please follow @gtebookqueen on Twitter to 
stay informed about all the happenings in 

our media center!

More students are not only asking to 
code on the OSMO but also to go to 
coding websites like Tynker and Hour 
of Code!
It has been so popular that I have 
decided to start a coding club to take 
place before school!


